
1301 Academy Ct. 
Fort Collins, CO 80524 

www.cgrs.com 
800.288.2657 

May 3, 2024

Amy Yeldell   
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215  
Denver, Colorado 80203 

Re:  White River Pit, Permit No. M-2008-070, Notice of Temporary Cessation TC-01 Initial Period, 
Clarification 

Dear Ms. Yeldell, 

OWL SWD Operating, LLC received a notice for Clarification on May 2, 2024, regarding revising the permit status 
for the above listed site to Temporary Cessation. This letter is provided for clarification.  

Changes in management at OWL SWD Operating, LLC has led to limited site data over the last several years. 
Current management at OWL SWD Operating, LLC can ensure that there’s been no production since 3/24/2024.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the items in this 
response. You may contact me by email at dcyr@cgrs.com or by phone at (907)244-2730. 

Regards, 

Dani Cyr 
Staff Engineer 
CGRS, Inc. 
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